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Dear Parents & Carers       28th February 2020 
 

     Coronavirus/COVID-19 
 

I am writing to advise you that we are closely following the guidance for schools and educational 
settings from the Government about the Coronavirus/COVID-19. 

 
To help prevent the spread of germs and viruses, including Coronavirus, Public Health England is 

encouraging everyone to look after themselves by: 
 

 Always carrying tissues and using them to catch coughs and sneezes 

 Binning the used tissue and washing your hands immediately afterwards with soap and 
water or using a sanitiser gel 

 Washing hands regularly and thoroughly during the day, and particularly after spending 
time in busy public places or after using public transport 

 
If you have any health concerns, or think you may have any of the symptoms  (fever, cough, 
difficulty breathing), please follow the advice on the NHS website or call NHS 111. 
 
If anyone has recently returned from the areas listed on the GOV.UK and the NHS websites, 
please follow the advice given, and dial NHS 111 if you are in any doubt. Please be aware that this 
is an evolving situation, and new information is being shared regularly by the Government via 
their website and the NHS website. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Mrs Annie Mitchell 

 
Head Teacher  


